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Welcome 
Randwick Botany Little Athletics

2021-2022 season

A message from the
Committee

Congratulations to all who competed at Zone last

week. The results were amazing – we are so

proud of you and all your hard effort.  Special

thanks to Kelly and Mario for keeping an eye on

the troops and thanks to all the parents who

helped throughout the day on various events.

And to Ant who spend a very hot day at the

triple jump.

Last week at the track started with a warm-up led

by Cameron which was well received by not only

the athletes but also by the parents. We at the

shed have seen an increase of injuries over the

last couple of weeks so we will be implementing

a warm-up session at the start of every Saturday

morning starting at 8.30am.

The committee would like to thank every

parent/guardian who attended last weekend. You

may be wondering why we have a photo above

of an empty stand – this was empty as every

parent pitched in and helped in so many

wonderful ways. 
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It ensured the day ran smoothly and helped us finished all

events without any problems or issues. We appreciate your

help - not only for last weekend but thank you to those who

pitch in every single week. We are a small committee and

need all the help we can get sometimes.

We will be without our fearless President this weekend so

Sam, Bernie and Cam will be running the program. We will

be back to our normal schedule – weather permitting. We will

keep an eye on the radar and if the day needs to be cancelled

thanks to Mother Nature we will post on social media around

8am.

See you at the track

Dates to remember
Region is set for 19th and 20th of February. 

Please see Anthony if you have any questions

regarding registering for zone or regionals. 

 


